APPENDIX. 5

WEST MIDLANDS [EEINES

Note for Case

Property No. 7 1M|3|7|8[5|Z|B

The Malt Shovel, 131 Willenhall Road, Wolverhampton. WS1 2HR

I was asked by the licensee and the Police to visit the premises to assess the
capacities of the two rooms of the pub. A prohibition notice had been served on
the premises restricting the numbers to 60 in each room. The doors on the lounge
have now been changed to out ward opening in stead of inward as they did before.
My self and S.C. Mair discussed to great length the fire safety issues and have
amended the prohibition notice to read lounge 80 and the bar 60 maximum
occupancy at any time. The old one has been uplifted and the new served with the
police, data management and the licensing authority notified. Mr Eucal Shippey
the licensee has been informed and strict control of the numbers and the door
staffing must be carried, with good maintenance of the fire safety procedures
adopted.

Relevant Legislation
The Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005
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